MISSIONARY DISTRICT OF PORTO RICO OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

P. O. BOX 1115

SAN JUAN. P. R.

Almosz.

May 8, 1923.

Rt. Rev. Manuel Ferrando, Box 776, Ponce, P. R.

Dear Bishop Ferrando;

I hope to be able to get off to Santo Domingo on Monday of next week, in which case I would not be able to see you again before your return to the States. Would it be too inconvenient for you to come over and pay us a visit this week, say on Thursday Friday, which would enable you to return to Ponce on Saturday if you so wished? Thus you and I would have an opportunity to talk over the Quebrada Limon situation again before you leave. My friend did not come over from St. Thomas as I expected.

I have called up the Baltimore line again to-day and they expect to be able to give me definite information about the boat for Tampa on Saturday the 12th, but they expect it will not be later than the 20th that they will sail. I still have the reservation for you on the San Lorenzo, sailing on the 17th, If you come over don't bether to telegraph, but simply come as you will be welcome. With all best wishes, believe me,

Very sincerely yours.

CBC/MAW*

willen in haste.